
Subject – Reception Information Session

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you to those who have confirmed your attendance to our Parent Information Session 
for your child starting school in September 2024. We are looking forward to welcoming you 
at Penshurst Primary School on Wednesday 12 June at 5.30pm.

If you have not confirmed or declined your attendance, it is not too late to do so, please see 
letter here

For any parents/carers who are unable to attend, if you would like to speak to a member of 
our Reception team, please email the school on ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com and we will 
arrange for a suitable day and time to contact you. Further details will be emailed shortly 
regarding our Transition day.

We look forward to seeing you.

Kind regards

Mrs M Preston
Head of School

Email to parents 

https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/pps-letters/DD2C64C4DCD46416F8CF8BB2E7C1F2D0.pdf
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